
 

8th April 2022. 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
“Exchange Plaza”, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai-400051. 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub.: Increase in Volume. 
 
We refer to your letter No.NSE/CM/Surveillance/11784 dated 7th April 2022 seeking clarification in 
the subject matter. 
 
This is to clarify and confirm that there is no such material information / announcement, which has 
bearing on the price / volume behaviour of the scrip except that the Company is going through a 
refinancing exercise, details of which were announced to the Stock Exchanges on 27th February 2022. 
The shareholders have approved certain matters in respect of said refinancing and necessary 
disclosures were made to the Stock Exchanges post approval of shareholders on 25th March 2022. The 
refinancing has not concluded as yet as we are awaiting completion of certain Condition Precedents 
(CPs) and execution of definitive documents. Appropriate intimation to the exchanges shall be made 
once the outcome of the refinancing is known. 
 
We wish to submit that the Company is committed towards compliance of the Securities and 
Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Suzlon Energy Limited 

 
Geetanjali S.Vaidya, 
Company Secretary. 
 
 
C.C.: BSE Limited, P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, Mumbai-400001. 
 
 


